
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, January 5, 2021 12:37 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00447-2021 

Shonna McCray; Angie Calhoun; Diana Vizcarrondo 
Docket No. 20200226-WS 

FW Commission Suite Line; FPSC Information Request 1358757C 

See attached customer comments and FPSC reply for Docket No. 20200226-WS. 
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Antonia Hover

From: Veronica Washington
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 11:05 AM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: Commission Suite Line

 
 

From: Diana Vizcarrondo  
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 9:55 AM 
To: Eddie Phillips; Veronica Washington 
Subject: Commission Suite Line 
 
Good morning, 
 
I received a call from a consumer who is watching the Commission Conference. She states that Commissioner Fay just 
said that 400 comments came in regarding the docket 20200226. She state this occurred because the customer were 
just notified. She states this is a crucial point. She also stated that the arrest record of the applicant is crucial because he 
stole water from the State of Florida and now he wants to sell water. Her name is Heather Stout and she would like a 
response at webdeziner1@yahoo.com.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Diana Vizcarrondo 
Regulatory Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance 
 
 
Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message 
may be subject to public disclosure. 
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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 12:10 PM
To: 'webdeziner1@yahoo.com'
Subject: FPSC Information Request 1358757C

01/05/2021 
 
FPSC Information Request 1358757C 
 
Dear Ms. Stout: 
 
This is a follow up to your January 5 telephone call to the Florida Public Service Commission regarding 
Environmental Utilities, LLC.  
 
You expressed concern about Environmental Utilities' application for certificate to provide wastewater service 
in Charlotte County. We appreciate your comments regarding this matter and will add your comments to 
Docket No. 20200226-WS.   
 
You may view Docket 20200226 by using the following link: 
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/DocketDetail?docket=20200226  
 
You may view all the document filings by using this link: 
 
http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/DocketFiling?docket=20200226 
 
I hope this information is helpful. Please contact Ms. Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 if you have questions or 
concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Calhoun 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
 
Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the 
media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
 
 


